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Dear Members of the Alcohol License Review Committee,

I am a concerned neighbor writing regarding the proposed Om's Liquor Store on S. Park St.
Along with a group of neighbors, I ask the ALRC to decline a liquor license to Om's Liquor
Store, Item 69577 on the agenda for Wednesday 2/16/22. The neighborhood group letter,
signed by Amelie Davidson and Denny Marsh describes the concerns about this proposed
liquor license, and I am adding myself to the list of neighbors opposed to this liquor license.

It is a grave concern to approve a liquor license at this location which is directly adjacent to 5
Door Recovery, a residential addiction and substance abuse treatment program. Such a
business at the location is clearly counterproductive to the mission of this community
program, as well as counter to the needs of all of the individuals receiving treatment there.

Please consider these concerns and deny the liquor license request.
Thank you,

Janet Braun
955 Clarence Ct, Madison, WI 53715
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